

学校法人大城学園 / 読谷こばと幼稚園

〒904-0324 沖縄県中頭郡読谷村字長浜 1677 電話:098-958-5776 / Fax:098-958-5898

令和7年3月吉日

保護者各位

学校法人 大城学園 読谷こばと幼稚園 園長 古堅 宗男

令和7年度 入園・進級式のご案内

やわらかな春の日差しに包まれて、木々の緑が日増しに色ずく季節となりました。 保護者の皆様、ご家族の皆様には、お健やかにお過ごしのことと存じます。 この度は、読谷こばと幼稚園のご入園・進級おめでとうございます。職員一同、 お子様の健やかな成長を願い、楽しく充実した園生活を送れるよう取り組んで参ります。 つきましては、入園・進級式を下記の通り行いますので、ご案内申し上げます。 職員一同、心よりお待ちしております。

記

日時:令和7年4月5日(土)

受付: 9時 30 分

入園•進級式:10時~10時45分

クラス懇談会: 10時 45分~11時 30分

場所:読谷村文化センター 鳳ホール

服装:光組・虹組・空組⇒制服(夏服)指定の帽子・靴下は白の靴下

星組⇒正装

☆ 式終了後は、各クラスに分かれ懇談会を行いますので、ご参加 くださいますよう宜しくお願い致します。

☆駐車場のスペースに限りがございますので、各ご家庭1台でお越しください ますようお願い致します。



Yomitan Kobato Kindergarten Oshiro Gakuen School Corporation

〒904-0324 沖縄県中頭郡読谷村字長浜 1677 電話: 098-958-5776 / Fax: 098-958-5898

February 2025

Yomitan Kobato Kindergarten Oshiro Gakuen School Corporation Principal: Muneo Furugen

Subject: Opening Ceremony 2025

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We hope this letter finds you and your family in good health and high spirits. As the gentle warmth of spring fills the air and the trees grow greener each day, we are delighted to welcome your child to a new chapter at Yomitan Kobato Kindergarten.

Congratulations on your child's admission or advancement! Our dedicated teachers and staff is committed to providing a nurturing and enriching environment where your child can thrive and enjoy fulfilling school experience.

We are pleased to invite you to the **Opening Ceremony**, and we look forward to celebrating this special milestone together. Please find the details below.

DETAILS:

Date: April 5, 2025 (Saturday)

Time: 10:00 – 11:30 AM *Ceremony:* 10:00- 10:45 AM

Class Orientation: 10:45 – 11:30 *AM*

Venue: Yomitan Village Cultural Center, Otori Hall

Dress Code:

Hikari- gumi
Niji- gumi
Sora- gumi
Sora- gumi
Summer School Uniform (with hat and white socks)

Hoshi- gumi: Formal Attire

Notes:

- After the ceremony, an orientation will be held in each class. We kindly ask your participation.
- As parking is limited, we request that each family arrives in one vehicle whenever possible.

We sincerely look forward to celebrating this joyous occasion with you and your child.